KCTL Reading Group 
End of semester report
Fall 2009

Facilitators: Emily Schnee and Jason VanOra


Members responded enthusiastically to all aspects of the KCTL Reading Group for the Fall 2009 semester.  When asked whether their expectations were met, all responded “yes” affirming that they found the discussions interesting, provocative, and insightful.  They also mentioned the benefits of written questions to guide our discussion of “The Class.”  When asked what group members liked the most about participating, they affirmed “the group members,” “the conversations,” and the “opportunity to step back from the daily pressures and discuss the bigger picture.”  When asked to look ahead at what we could do in the future, group members reported a hope that we would read more about students like the ones at KCC and develop some concrete strategies for promoting more positive learning environments.  One member affirmed this would necessarily involve the consideration of more macro-level, institutional changes to the college.  

          As a result of participating in the group, participants reported new ideas for evaluation and assessment and a renewed commitment to understanding students’ struggles beyond the classroom.  One member wrote, “I’m now even more attentive to the difficulties of our students’ lives and the ways they feel justifiably proud of their progress and resilience.”  The group looks forward to deciding on a new reading next semester and to continuing our conversations around teaching and learning.      
